
 

04082020 UPDATE 
 

 

Nisqually Tribe Behavioral Health 

BUILDING 

Closed Until Further Notice 

STAY HOME STAY SAFE 

We encourage you to stay home as much as possible. It is important that you are 

home safe, avoiding activities that can cause injury or risk visits to urgent care or 

emergency rooms-we need to do our part to conserve hospital space as much as 

possible.  

Please call the Nisqually Behavioral Health Department to schedule a phone 

appointment with your Chemical Dependency Professional 360.413.2727 

Note: COVID 19 status changes daily, keep an eye out for future updates   

Thurston County Crisis Clinic (360)586-2800 

In Support of the current Nisqually Tribe Resolution 28-2020 

STAY AT HOME ORDER, The Nisqually Tribe Behavioral Health 

Program is implementing phone appointments only with your 

Nisqually Chemical Dependency Counselors to help maintain 

contact options during this time. No in person appts at this time. 

Patients are encouraged to call 360.413.2727 for a telephone 

appointment with your Chemical Dependency Counselor: 

MONDAY, WEDNESDAY & FRIDAY 

10:00AM-2:00PM 


